
 
 
11/2/18 
Community Sharing Circle 
Attendees:  Melissa Pappas, Donna Walters, Pete Sletten, Sharon Baker,Roxanne Sands, Tim 
Gjerdahl, Julia Hupperts 
 
Ravoux had a good turnout at their Halloween party. Seal had a nice party but few people 
dressed up. Montreal had a good party too. 
Ravoux had about 50 people at their party. Montreal had about 25. Seal had around 20. 
Ravoux had movies running in the background instead of music at their party. 
 
Hi-rise computers are part of community building since the computers are used by the whole 
community and are meant to bring people together.  
 
Ravoux is working on having a football party after Thanksgiving. They are also working on 
starting movie nights again. A question was raised about how to pick movies to show. 
 
Seal has a large events calendar that is posted every month. 
 

 
This is a good way to let residents know about upcoming events. Calendar sheets can be 
purchased from Sea Bay game company. 
 
There is now a flyer for the Community Sharing Circle that can be posted in your hi-rise. This 
will be available on the PC website soon. 



 

 

Next meeting: December 7th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


